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Eoghan O'Neill

c/o The Farmers of Ballylongford
Tarbet

Asdee

Date: 27 June 2024

Re: The proposed development will comprise of a 600MW Powerplant, 120MW Battery Energy
Storage System, Above Ground Installation and associated ancillary works.
Located within the townlands Kilcolgan Lower and Ralappane between Tarbert and Ballylongford

Co.Kerry. (www.steppowerpiant.com)

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this

letter as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Piease be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be madie available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An

Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or telephone

contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

AAD

Ellen Moss

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737285
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11" June, 2024

Re: 2024 Shannon Technology & Energy Park Plant -Reference PA0S-319566

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing on behalf of the group I represent ‘The farmers of Ballylongford, Tarbert, Asdee and
Ballybunion in favour of the above application’.

We have been waiting for this enterprise for years to commence. It is now more importantthat
ever as our area is haemorhaging young people to Australia and Canada. This initiative is our
only hope to entice our young people home and anchor our young school going children to stay.

We are hopefut that this project will bring prosperity to this area and offer employment
opportunities which have been sadly lacking in this area for ganerations.

if you require any further information please contact the undersigned.
We enclose €50.00 to accompany this submission.
Yours sinceretly,
oobe A
Eogh N O’Neill

Chairperson
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